
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 1/24/2013 4:09:18 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: The excavation issue — proposed legislation, etc. 

I will ask and get back to you. But to be honest, that Peevey comment was out of left field. 
There was no discussion with us, so I think it was an excuse (for what, I don't know at all). 

Julie 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 3:58 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: The excavation issue - proposed legislation, etc. 

Just throwing this out and you can TOTALLY say no - but if Carla has any interest in hearing 
the PG&E "on the ground" perspective on contractor dig-ins and what our experience is, I 
could get Jesus Soto over for a 20 minute briefing. Jesus is the newish Sr VP in Gas Ops and 
he's been very engaged about this issue. We have some data. 

Just occurred to me when Mike said he was holding that leg item and wanted Carla to have 
more time to get up to speed. 
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